
OPPOSE SB808 

 Health Occupations – Licensed Dentists – Administration of Vaccines 

 

I am writing to oppose SB808 as it is unnecessary. Dentists don't need to be giving vaccinations. 

Seeing as a client would need to have a prescription, it is likely that they saw their doctor in 

person. That doctor could just as easily have given the vaccination in their office while the 

patient was present and likely would have if they thought it necessary. Dentists should be 

focused on teeth and not on vaccinations. Leave that to the pediatricians.  

 

Thanks, 

Jessica Helms 

Capitol Heights, MD 
 


